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             SERVICES THIS WEEK – SUNDAY 28th JANUARY 

8am – Quiet Holy Communion – Revd Stewart Timbrell 
9.30am – Family Service 

11am – Morning Prayer BCP 
 

SERVICES NEXT WEEK – SUNDAY 4th FEBRUARY 
9.30am – Café Church in the Church Hall 

11am – Holy Communion Common Worship 
 

Faith and Fellowship 
The next meeting will be on 
Wednesday 31st January 

10.30am to 12.00pm 
        At the home of Kate and Johnty Edwards, 12 Western Avenue.  
                                                                        All are welcome!                                                 

 
 

Pancakes! 
As Shrove Tuesday is in the school half-term holiday,  

we will be serving pancakes early this year. 
 in the Church Porch early on  

Thursday 8th February 3pm to 5pm  
 
 
Stepping Stones Walk 
The next walk will be on  
Monday 12th February 
A local walk and lunch  

Please meet outside church at 10.30am 
Don’t worry if you don’t drive – lifts can be organised on the day. 



 
All Saints’ Tea Party 

The next tea party will be in the Church Hall on 
Wednesday 14th February at 2.30pm 

Come along and enjoy fellowship, tea, coffee, 
sandwiches and cakes. 

 
 
 

Men’s Breakfast – Save the Date! 
There will be a Men’s Breakfast in the Church Hall on 

Saturday 13th April 
Be sure to put this date in your diary – more details will follow  

nearer the time. 
 
 

 
Dorset Policing Precept Survey 

The Office of the Dorset Police and Crime Commissioner are 
running a survey asking for the views of local residents in 
order to determine the future of policing in Dorset. If you 

would like to complete the survey, then please type 
Dorset Policing Precept Survey into Google. 

 
 

 
Vacancy at St John’s Church, Wimborne 

Please find attached to these notices details of a 
vacancy at St John’s Church, Wimborne for an Office 

Administrator. 
 

Faithworks Wessex – Foodbank Job Vacancies 
There are currently two paid job vacancies at 
Poole Foodbank and Wimborne Foodbank. 

For details please use the following link: 
https://faith-works.org.uk/get-involved/job-vacancies/ 

 
 
 



 
Poole Foodbank 

Just a reminder that we have a box in our Church porch where you can 
leave items for the Foodbank. Any items you can give would be greatly 

appreciated.  
Particular needs this week are:  

Breakfast cereals, Crisps, Nappies size 4/5/6,Pasta sauce,  
tinned ready meals, tinned fruit, tinned potatoes, tinned vegetables, 

tinned tomatoes,UHT milk  
If you would like to download the app to see which items they require 

each week, click on this link 
https://www.bankthefood.org/downloadapp/ 

 
 

           
 

Knit and Natter  
Knit and Natter is in the Church Hall on  

Fridays between 2.30pm and 4.30pm 
All are welcome! 

                            
 
 

              Teddies Baby and Toddler Group 
Every Monday (term-time) 
between 2pm and 3.30pm 

Calling all mums, dads, grandparents and carers of 
babies and pre-schoolers! Come along for a fun time 

of free play, tea & coffee and great company. 
 

 
    Weekday Prayer Meeting 

This is held in Church 
Every Wednesday morning  

9.15am – 9.45am 
Please come along to this quiet time to pray for the Church, the community 

and the wider world. A reminder that we have the Prayer Box in the church 
for all your prayer requests and answers to prayer.  

                           



                                 Prayer Diary 
We would love you to send in any prayers for the 
prayer diary concerning the world, our church and the 

community we serve. With love and prayers  সহ঺঻ ┭┮┯┰ 
Howard and the Team 

                      
 
                                        Eco Collections 

There are black collection boxes in the porch for  
plastic milk carton lids.  

Please do not give plastic lids from 
other products and please do not 

leave any other items in the                      
porch. Thank you. 

 
Also, please continue to save used stamps for The Bible Society. There is 

a box in the church porch where you can leave them.  
 

Prayer Requests 
Jill Hayward, Jennifer Simpkin,  

Barbara Jenkins, Penny and Peter Davidson.  
Please pray for the grieving family and friends of 

Margaret Bell.  
 

Also please pray for those approaching the anniversary of their bereavement. 
(Please note prayer requests stay on for 4 weeks,  

after which you need to let the office know if they are to be renewed). 
 

Office Hours 
  The office is generally open in the mornings from 9.15am to 1pm.  

Please note however that staff meetings take place on Monday mornings  
so please avoid visiting the office on Mondays between 10am and 11.30am.  

You can always leave a message on the answerphone or email us, and someone will get 
back to you.  

The general office email address is office@allsaintsbh13.church  
(monitored by Anne and Dale)  

Revd Luke’s email address is luke.steven@allsaintsbranksome.org  
You can email the Families Pastor (Dale) families@allsaintsbh13.church  

For wedding and baptism enquiries - Hannah on events@allsaintsbh13.church  
For urgent prayer requests contact the Office on 01202 701822  

or email Caroline Nicholson on cbn.seaside@gmail.com to activate the prayer chain. 


